Birth and Deaths

Card of Thanks, in Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

HAMILTON, Laura Janet - Mrs. Laura Hamilton of Cornwall peacefully surrounded by her family at the Glen Stor Dun Lodge on Saturday, July 8, 2006 age 90 years. Beloved wife of the late Robert Hamilton. Loved mother of Neil Hamilton, Malahat, B.C.; Donna Lazette (Charles), Cornwall; Norma Wheeler (Brian), Morrisburg; and Deborah Hamilton (Ken Ferguson) of Brockville. Sadly missed by her grandchildren Jeffrey, Carrie, Christopher, Alison, Michael, Jamie, Lee and Jennifer and great grandchildren Stacey, Taylor and Aaron and by many nieces and nephews. Dear sister of Dick Cruickshank (Sheila), Morrisburg; Alexa Bissell, Cornwall and Marion Smethurst of Saskatchewan. Predeceased by her parents John Cruickshank and Mae Blanchard and her brothers Mortimer, Charles, Glenn, Matthew, John and sisters Neva and Norma. Resting at the Wilson Funeral Home, 822 Pitt Street, Cornwall from 6 p.m. Tuesday, July 11. Funeral services will be held in St. John's Presbyterian Church on Wednesday, July 12, 2006 at 2 p.m. Reverend Ruth Draffin officiating. Interment to follow in St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church Cemetery, South Lancaster. Visitation was held on Tuesday from 6-9 p.m. and will be held from Wednesday from 12:30-1:30 P.M. If so desired contributions to the Alice Louise Smith Foundation of Glen Stor Dun Lodge or the Alzheimer's Society would be appreciated by the family. Funeral arrangements are under the care and direction of

CARD OF THANKS

ON. (613)938-3888.

The family of the late Franklin Cameron would like to thank all those who expressed condolences and offered other kindnesses after his passing on June 12. Special thanks to the members of Zion United Church, Dundee who prepared the lunch and reception after the funeral service. Another special thank you to Dr. Blonde and all the staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care he received during his final illness. All was much appreciated.

Wilson Funeral Home, 822 Pitt Street, Cornwall,

Happy Anniversary to Harold and Dorothy Rogers from Syracuse, N.Y. who celebrated their 40th Wedding Anniversary at the home of Margaret Cosgrove Authier on Canada Day. Dorothy's sisters Rita and Gay Cosgrove came from down east. Billy Cosgrove and his wife, daughter and son of Plattsburg, N.Y.and many other relatives and friends also attended. I had a wonderful time, thanks Margaret for inviting me. We were always neighbors, we went to school at Kilbain School. Thanks also to Diane Carson for the wonderful meal and good jamboree. I sang and played with musicians from all over. Rene Foran

The Johnny Cash of Huntingdon

The family of the late Eleanor Pearl Sloan would like to express their sincere appreciation to the many relatives, friends, and neighbors, who have expressed their condolences by visitations, flowers, food and donations. Your kindness and comfort will always be in our hearts. We would also like to thank the many doctors, nurses and staff at the Fletcher Allen Hospital in Burlington, Vermont for the excellent care Mom recieved while a patient there. Please accept these words as a personal Thank You to each and everyone who helped us in any way through this difficult time. Roger, George, Bev, Tom, Bertha, Ken, Dawn,

Karen, Todd, Nancy, Loren, Jane, Dave, Mark, Cho, Joelle, Kevin, Scott, Melissa, Larry, Elaine, Jerry, Marion, grandchildren and great-grandchilren











CARD OF THANKS

"Too often we underestimate the power of a touch, a smile, a kind word, a listening ear, an honest compliment, or the smallest act of caring, all of which have the potential to turn a life around." Quote: Leo Buscaglia. I would like to thank all the staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital and Dr. Geukjian for the excellent care I received during my stay. Also many thanks to friends and family for all the support, encouragement and help over the course of my recent illness. It was very much appreciated.

Sincerely, Mary Orr

Bob & Millie Thompson wish to thank our family for the surprise 40th Anniversary Party on June 17. It was wonderful to visit with cousins and friends. Thanks for the lovely cards and gifts. Everyone enjoyed the country music played by Neil McKay and friends.

LATOUR, Cécile - Following the death of Miss Cécile Latour on May 20, 2006, at the age of 97 years 6 months, her nieces and nephews: Hélène, Léon (Micheline), Allison (Patricia), Maureen, Carole Johnson as well as the family of Dr. Georges Lefebvre would like to thank everyone for their expressions of sympathy either by mass cards, flowers, cards, donations, visits to the funeral home or attendance at the funeral. A special thanks to the Dagenais and Roy Residence for the attentive care given to or aunt and to the CWL for their prayers and the delicious meal prepared in her memory. Everything was appreciated. Please consider these thanks as personal,

ELDER - Hollie (née Vallance) and Dave Elder of Crysler, Ontario are thrilled to announce the very early arrival of their daughter, Dannika Rachelle, Born at Winchester Hospital at 8:43 a.m. on July 2, 2006 weighing 6 pounds, 4 ounces. Very proud grandparents are Moe and Sharon Vallance of Cornwall and Gordon and Rachelle Elder of Dundee.

IN MEMURIAM

McCOY - In loving memory of my late husband Jim McCoy who passed away July 17, 2001 after 61 years of marriage. Time passes but fond memories linger forever.

Margaret Younie McCoy





-Otto Motta 1937-2006

Otto Motta passed away on Wednesday, June 28, 2006. In the five years since his return to Howick and Montreal, his friends, compatriots, guests, and fellow antique lovers, have had the opportunity to reexperience his warm hospitality, his elegant and mannerly ways, his creative and artistic eye, and his spiritual devotion. We'll miss his quick-wittedness and his readness for new adventure. He remains deeply etched in our thoughts. Following his wishes, there will be no memorials.

Direction J.M. Loiselle









